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March 19, 2020

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about pandemic. You have spent three years terrorizing

immigrants from the attempts to cancel DACA and shift of ICE priorities to

deporting everyone to pressuring of immigration judges, Kafkaesque denials

of green cards because no age is filled in for a nonexistent child and overly

broad interpretation of the public charge clause. These actions drive people

to avoid police, courts and medical care making our communities weaker

and more dangerous and increasing the spread of covid-19. All ICE activity

needs to be immediately halted and a commitment made that seeking care

for caronavirus will not contribute to any deportation. Your bully pulpit

needs to be used to widely publicize these changes rather than blame China

for your failings.

Please assure me that you will immediately disband ICE.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our humanity.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


